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“NOTICE OF CANCELLATION” 

 
 

PORT AUTHORITY OF THE CITY OF SAINT PAUL 
REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

APRIL 23, 2024 
2:00 P.M.  

____________________________________________________________________ 
 

         The Saint Paul Port Authority’s April 23, 2024 Board Meeting is officially canceled.  
                                               
 

                                    
       
 Todd P. Hurley 
 President 

 
 

/amk 
 
cc:  Port Authority Commissioners 
       Shari Moore, City Clerk 
    Members of the Press  
    ENS List 


